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North Sea
On the North-Frisian coast there is open water in the harbour of Tönning and very open new
ice at Eiderdamm.

Western Baltic Sea
On the inner Schlei as well as in the harbour of Wismar there is new ice, in places. New ice
occurs near the coasts of the Bodden waters south of Darß and Zingst.

Southern Baltic Sea
In the Bodden waters between Hiddensee and Rügen there is close to very open new ice in
the sheltered bays. In the marginal areas of the Greifswalder Bodden and on the southern
Peenestrom there is new ice, in places.  In the Kleines Haff there is thin brash ice frozen with
new ice close to the northern coast.

Outlook
At daily air temperatures up to +5°C and temperatur es around 0°C at night, ice remnants will
melt within the next five days. By the end of next week, ice formation may start again in the
sheltered and shallow coastal waters.

Restrictions to navigation
From 07.02.2013 18:00: Only daytime navigation is allowed in the northern approach to
Stralsund (including Bodden waters south of Darß and Zingst),  in the southern Peenestrom
and in Kleines Haff.

Information about the begin and end of daytime navigation can be obtained at Traffic Service
Centre Warnemünde on VHF (Stralsund Traffic Channel 67 and Wolgast Traffic Channel 09)
or on phone (no. 0381/20671843  and 0381/20671844).

This is the last German Ice Report for the time being. We will continue with ice
reporting if more ice will form in our waters.
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